
SGK GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE - VINUKONDA 

NOTICE 

Date: 16-09-2018 

Subject: International Ozone Day 

 

Attention all students and faculty members, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Department of Botany, Department of Chemistry, and 

Eco-Club are jointly organizing the "International Ozone Day" at SGK Government Degree 

College. This program aims to raise awareness about the importance of ozone layer 

protection and its role in preserving the environment. 

 

We invite all students and faculty members to actively participate in this event. It is an 

opportunity to learn about the significance of ozone layer protection and the collective 

responsibility we have towards preserving our environment. 

 

Thank you. 

 


